Berry, Taylor

From: thenkel1936@gmail.com

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 4:06 PM
To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

Commission Members —

| strongly urge you to deny Duke Energy’s proposed changes to net-metering rules! You have recently received evidence
that Duke Energy’s analyses significantly undervalue rooftop solar electric energy under future scenarios of rising fuel
costs and requirements to reduce carbon emissions. As an experienced solar professional for over 40 years, it is my
opinion that everyone benefits from increased deployment of solar PV systems, including Duke Energy and all of its
customers.

Regards,

E. Thomas Henkel, Ph.D
223 Cedar Breeze Lane
Chapel Hill, NC 27517
919-593-5510
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